
 

28th May 2021 

Dear parents and carers,    

I can’t believe we have reached the end of the first half of the summer term.  One more 

half term to go….this academic year has flown by! 

Thank you for your kind donations for Pyjamarama – we raised £255 pounds, which 

will go to the BookTrust to help all children have access to stories and to reading. 

Mental Health Week 

We’ve had some really enjoyable and productive events/activities in school. One of the 

highlights of this half term was Mental Health Week.  The pupils spent time ‘connecting with 

nature’.  I hope your child/children shared with you how the Pinfold teddy bear can help when 

they are feeling they need some ‘wellness’ time.  We would love photos of the children when 

they are completing any of the ‘5 ways to wellbeing’ activities – please upload them to the 

Seesaw accounts. 

Detail, Events and Key Dates for next half term. 

Arrival times – to increase the amount of teaching time in the mornings we are 

shortening the arrival time. 

From Tuesday 8th June, pupils will need to arrive at school between 8:45am and 9:00am.  

The gates will close at 9am. 

Parents of pupils arriving after 9am will have to complete the ‘late log’.  Pupils often feel 

embarrassed when walking in to class after the lesson has started, please try to support 

your child by avoiding this. 

Week Events in school 

Week 1 
(7.6.21) 

Monday 7th June: INSET day SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 
 

Week 2 
(14.6.21) 

Topic week 10 
 

Week 3 
(21.6.21) 

Picnic week – all children in school will make a sandwich/food for themselves to 
enjoy as part of a picnic on the field (school will purchase food) 
Author visit in school – Cat Weatherill will spend time with pupils in Y1 to Y6 
completing a range of activities including an interactive story session; story 
detectives and dream adventures! 

Week 4 
(28.6.21) 

 



Week 5 
(5.7.21) 

Topic week 11 
Pupil school reports will be handed out during this week. 

Week 6 
(12.7.21) 

12th – Y5 Military Army Day 
13th – Y6 Military Army Day 
Wednesday 14th: Opportunity for parents to discuss children’s written reports 
Some Y6 Leaver events – details to be confirmed following updates by the 
government 

Week 7 
(19.7.21) 

Y6 Leaver events – details to be confirmed following updates by the government 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 8th June. 

 

 

Mrs Toni Beech 

Pinfold Street Primary School 

Our staff are here to help.   

They will always do whatever they can to help.   

Please do not shout at or threaten the staff.   

This will not be tolerated and could lead to the aggressor being 

banned from the premises. 


